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See the changes and have your say on our website:

www.lowerthamescrossing.co.uk/consultation-2020  

Following our consultation in 2018, we are proposing

a number of changes to the scheme. These revisions

are based on feedback, new information and ongoing

design development.

Have your say 
#LTCconsultation2020

Lower Thames Crossing
Supplementary Consultation

Scan this QR code and go 

straight to the consultation


